
 

 

 
 
January 12, 2022 
 
 
To:        All USYS Futsal National Championship Registrants  
From:    Tom Condone, USYS Director of Sport & Member Development 
Cc:        USYS National Office, USYS Board 
 
Re:        2022 USYS Futsal National Championships 
 
After considering State Association feedback, current advisories and following much review, 
USYS has made the difficult decision to postpone our Inaugural USYS Futsal National 
Championships event from February 2022 to February 2023. As you are aware, an indoor event of 
this magnitude poses far greater health and safety concerns than a comparable outdoor event. We 
have made this decision out of respect for those concerns. 
 
Please be advised that this decision by no way impacts our upcoming USYS outdoor events. It does 
however represent our commitment to our members to provide a safe and healthy playing 
environment for all our children and families, and a renewed commitment to make our inaugural 
2023 USYS Futsal National Championships an exciting, vibrant, and worthy event for all members 
of the USYS Family.  
 
We would like to thank all our Futsal participants for your ongoing support of USYS as we manage 
our programming given the current health environment. 
  
 


	From:    Tom Condone, USYS Director of Sport & Member Development

